
The Public Hearing and Public Input meetings originally scheduled December 8, 2020, have been 

postponed to December 15, 2020. 

Public Hearing for Rezoning for #6108 – 2850 Shaughnessy Street 

Public Input for Development Variance Permit for 3567 and 3569 Handley Crescent 

Public Input for Coach House Development Permit for 1197 Fraserview Street 

 

Please watch the Council Meeting page for the Zoom link on the morning of December 15th, if would like 

to participate in the Public Hearing or Public Input portion of the meeting. 

https://www.portcoquitlam.ca/city-government/city-council/ 
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